DEPARTMENT OF POLICE

CITY OF SAINT PAUL
INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

TO: Deputy Chief Matt Toupal, Operations Division

FROM: Commander Paul Ford, Canine Unit

SUBJECT: GIFT TO BE ACCEPTED BY CITY COUNCIL

DATE: December 22, 2020

The listed gifts were donated by the St. Paul Police K9 Foundation to the St. Paul Police Canine Unit.
The Donation to be accepted by the City Council is listed as,

e Dog Houses for our new canines (two at $544 each) XXL Heavy Duty Doghouse Den, $1,088
e Equipment for new canine handlers and replacement training aids, $1,695

The donated doghouses and equipment will be used by our new canines/handlers.

Total donated by the St. Paul Police K9 Foundation, $2,783.



